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With Easter nearing much 
chatter concerning Easter 
outfits can be heard in 
the halls of 'ole Bailey 
nigh.
Usually, we start our 

wardrobe with a basic gar- 
rent, either dress or suit, 
ciiowing styling and cut, 
xhe dominant colors will 
be beige, white, navy, and 
pink with rosy red. Also,
I have an idea that red 
will be quite popular with 
the girls in school. Choos­
ing fabrics is very impor­
tant in selecting an en­
semble. Faille, textured 
materials, and orlon have 
risen in popularity.
Dresses will not be neg­

lected. Worn with a toppef, 
they are one of the most 
important assets to a 
girl's wardrobe. Silk 
printed dresses will be 
seen in all their colors.

ACCESSORIES 
Accessories, too, are an 
outstanding part of any 
outfit. Besides adding 
beauty and charm, they 
give color and reveal the 
wearer's taste.
For school and date wear, 
separates and dresses are 
feminine and are most 
attractive. Fabrics-cotton, 
linen, and broadcloth, in 
prints, stripes, and sol- 
ids-will make one look as 
"cool as a cucumber," 

STUDENTS 
Several students are al­
ways noted for their out­
standing appearances:
Louise Davis for her becom­
ing colors; Christine Fow­
ler, cute separates5 Miss 
V/ilson, good taste in 
choosing style. Three boys- 
Dwight Glover, Bruce Finch, 
and Douglas Brown-are re­
nowned for their neatness 
in dress, their bright 
shirts, and their "classy" 
silhouettes.
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